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 August 18, 2014

Dear Parents,

This letter is to inform you that a student in Senior Kindergarten has a severe food allergy to peanuts/nuts. It is important that there is strict avoidance to this food in order to prevent potential life-threatening allergic reactions. We are asking your help to provide the student with a safe school environment.

Any exposure to peanuts/nuts may cause a life-threatening allergic reaction that requires emergency medical treatment. To reduce the chance of this occurring, we are asking that you do not send any peanut or nut containing products to school with your child that will be eaten in the classroom. This includes morning snack for all Senior Kindergarten students, and lunches for SK and JK students who stay for the afternoon program.  If your child has eaten peanuts/nuts before coming to school, please be sure your child’s hands and face have been thoroughly washed before entering the school.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Thanks for your support

Jackie Johnson
jjohnson@graceriverforest.org
708-769-5991
Senior Kindergarten Teacher                                                                          
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